
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/04/2025 7:50:12 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

12/04/2025

MR Mark Paton
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RE: DA2025/0266 - 116 Nareen Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Highly concerned about the traffic on Nareen Parade
The street is currently not wide enough for 2 cars to pass with cars parked on either side.
When there is a garbage truck or alike you must find a place to pull over to let pass. There is
also no pedestrian pathway and this road is a high foot and cycling traffic road around school
hours. It is also quite dangerous at night for pedestrians. With the demolition there would be a
large amount of trucks and heavy machinery. Nareen Parade would need to be upgraded to
accommodate the addiheavy traffic on this road.




